
ZAGGLE/23-24/03 

October 4, 2023 

To  
Mr. Akhil Jain 
BSE Limited 
Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
25th Floor, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai -400 001, Maharashtra 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Clarification sought with respect to movement in price. 

Ref: Clarification sought from Zaggle Prepaid Ocean Services Limited  vide your email  dated October 
3, 2023, (Ref No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2023-2024 / 3563) 

Company Scrip Code: 543985 

With regards to the above captioned subject and reference, please find below our reply for your 
perusal. 

We would like to inform that we are not aware of any information/ announcement which, in our 
opinion, may have a bearing on the price of the scrip of our Company. 

The Company will comply all regulatory requirement and all the information/events which have a 
bearing on the operations of the Company will be disclosed to the Exchange as per Regulation 30 of 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015 

The significant movement in price of our security across Exchanges in the recent past is purely due to 
market conditions and is absolutely market driven. 

We hope the above clarifies the matter and request you to kindly take the same on your record. 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 

For Zaggle Prepaid Ocean Services Limited 

Hari Priya 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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